
 

 

  
 
 

   
 
 
 

January/February 2022 

 

PROGRAMME UPDATE 

 

Keeping stakeholders, parents and carers informed about 

Dudley’s Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

Improvement Programme.  
 

4) Events and workshops for people with SEND 

Dudley SENDIASS (special educational needs & disabilities information advice and support) 

Service is running a range of online activities over the coming months to help parents and carers 

or young people with SEND. 

 

The service is also launching the ’Let’s Talk About….’ series of events, working with partner 

agencies to discuss topics around Mental Health, Wednesday 16 February, and specialist support 

services on Wednesday 25 May. 

The service is pleased to announce that alongside the ‘All About You’ sessions which run 

specifically for young people, we are also launching the ’Let’s Talk About….’  series of 

events.  These events will be working with partner agencies to discuss key topics of interest over 

the remainder of this academic year.  

To book a place on any of these informative sessions, please email the service at 

dudley.sendiass@dudley.gov.uk.  

For a full list of activities on offer people can visit the Dudley SENDIAS service 

website http://dudleysendiass.org.uk/. 
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